
September Newsletter 
 

Reminder about our Best Practice Spotlight Organization Launch Party on 
Wednesday, September 11th from 10 AM to 1 PM. Please join us for food, 
drinks, games and education to learn how Fairfield Park will be 
implementing best practice initiatives to ensure we are providing the 
highest quality care to our residents. We hope to see you there!  
 
Our Annual Terry Fox Walk and Roll will be held Thursday, September 19th 
from 10 AM to 3 PM. All residents will be escorted on the 1/3 of a mile loop 
around the outside of our building. Any family member who wishes to walk 
with their loved one is encouraged to do so! Additionally, we will be 
collecting donations for the Terry Fox Foundation for cancer research. 
 
We would like to invite you to an Information Night about forming a Family 
Council at Fairfield Park. This gathering will provide an opportunity for us to 
discuss the benefits of having a Family Council, share ideas, and explore 
how we can work together to enhance the care and well-being of your 
loved ones. The meeting will be held on October 10th at 6 PM in the Activity 
Room. Please RSVP to Stephanie North at stephanien@fairfieldpark.ca  
 
As we gear up for the fall season, we are busy preparing for the upcoming 
vaccines. This fall, we will be offering all residents the opportunity to receive 
a COVID, Influenza and RSV vaccine as per Public Health recommendations. 
Over the next couple of months, we will be reaching out to all residents and 
families to obtain consent. Once Public Health announces the vaccines are 
ready, we will let you know when we will be completing the vaccine clinics. 
This usually happens late October. If you have any questions or concerns, 
please reach out to Richelle Lucier at richellel@fairfieldpark.ca 
 
We’d like to wish all students returning to school a safe and successful year.  
We hope you enjoyed your summer break and are ready for another 
exciting year of learning ahead! Best of luck in your studies!  
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